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Auditor’s Office Develops Smartphone App to 
Report Fraud and Waste in State Government 

 
 
RALEIGH, N.C. – The Office of the State Auditor has developed a smart phone application that allows anyone 
to report fraud, waste or abuse related to state government directly to our Investigative Division. 
 
The State Auditor’s Hotline App allows users to quickly report fraud, waste and abuse in state government. By 
law, the names of those who report wrongdoing must be kept confidential. In addition, state employees are 
protected from retaliation and discrimination for reporting improper or illegal activities. The application also 
allows anonymous reports. 
 
Users of the app can download photos and videos to support their allegations, as well as specify the part of state 
government in which there may be a problem and provide a narrative of the alleged wrongdoing. 
 
The application is supported by iPhones and phones that use an Android operating system. To download the 
program, visit the following sites or scan the accompanying QR codes. 
 
 
https://itunes.apple.com/us/app/nc-stateauditor-hotline/id567315745 

 
 
 
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=net.ncauditor.ncauditor 

https://itunes.apple.com/us/app/nc-stateauditor-hotline/id567315745
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=net.ncauditor.ncauditor
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